
 

 

My Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

It is our pleasure to bring you the winter 2007 issue of the Journal of Sustainable 

Development in Africa (JSDA).  As always, this issue of JSDA contains articles which 

are bound to spark development discussions in classrooms, research centers, 

boardrooms, conferences and seminars.  We are very excited about the positive impacts 

that the articles that appear in JSDA have been able to offer its readership across all 

continents of the world.  It is the centrality of Africa in global affairs which propels the 

editorial board of JSDA to concentrate on events in Africa and this will remain our focus 

for many years to come.  Please continue to send us your comments.  Thank you for 

your continued support. 

 

Valentine U. James, Ph.D.; CES; CAQS 

Editor-in-Chief 


